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The University Curriculum Committee has approved and is forwarding for Academic Senate
review the attached Department of Technology proposal to delete the Engineering Technology
Sequence.

The Department of Technology proposes deletion of the Engineering Technology Sequence,
currently under the Major in Industrial Technology. This sequence has been replaced with the
new Major in Engineering Technology approved in 2012. Technology did not request deletion
of the sequence at the time they proposed the new major and this is now being done to clean up
the catalog and work with the Registrar to disestablish sequences that have already become
major technology programs.

The Department indicates that students in the current sequence, under earlier catalogs, will still
have access to all courses necessary for them to complete the sequence.

If approved by the Academic Senate the sequence will be removed from the 2014-2016
Undergraduate Catalog.
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